
 

   
 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Current Grade 11 Students 

 

Graduates of 2022! We are excited to begin the new year planning for the final year of the Graduation Years 

program.  What an exciting time to reflect upon your previous years in school and look forward to selecting 

courses that align with a pathway you are passionate about.  We hope the course planning process below will 

provide you with the opportunities to ask questions and to seek advice and guidance on a pathway that makes 

the most sense for you as a learner.  Below you will find a timeline and a description of what you can expect at 

each step along the way. We are excited to begin this final journey with you at North Surrey and we are 

incredibly proud of the individuals you have become.   

 

February 1, 2021 

 Information sent to Grade 11 students and their families. 

 Visit our North Surrey Learning Guide 2021-2022 for additional information 

 Go to our school website for more information about Course Planning 

 

February 3-4, 2021 

 Information to all grade 11 students in class 

 Review Grade 11 going into Grade 12 PowerPoint Presentation with your child  

 Review Grade 10 to 12 Graduation Planning Tool 
 Students go to the school website to complete their course selection online by February 

18, 2021 

 Students must have logged into the student portal of MyEdBC on a computer before completing 

their course selection online.  Forgot your password?  Use the “Forgot Password” feature on 

the MyEdBC main page 

 

February 9, 11, 16, 2021 from 1:30-2:30 

 Drop-in Zoom meetings with counsellors for Grade 11 students to ask questions regarding course 

planning 

 February 9 – Join Zoom Meeting – Meeting ID: 948 3500 5262 & Passcode: ga9KYR 

 February 11 – Join Zoom Meeting – Meeting ID: 933 9355 & Passcode: Y5MWms 

 February 16 – Join Zoom Meeting – Meeting ID: 920 4969 8414 & Passcode: Drb8nz 

 

February 18, 2021 

 Course selection completed in MyEdBC using the instruction booklet on our website 
 I If you are planning to take any courses at summer school or online, please complete the Online-

Summer-Study Form (OSS)   
 

We want to thank you in advance for taking the time to review this information with your child.  Course 

selection is a multi-step process and as a parent/guardian you continue to play a very important role.  

 

Thank you, 

Mr. Mahli, Ms. Christensen, Mr. Khaira, Ms. Vairo, Mr. Orso, Ms. Mcleod, and Ms. Kirkpatrick  

https://sway.office.com/l9xZcVAsbEBSagG8
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/northsurreysecondary/About/Courses/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/northsurreysecondary/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Grade%2010%20into%2011%20and%2011%20into%2012%20PowerPoint%20Presentation.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/northsurreysecondary/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Grade%2010%20to%2012%20Graduation%20Planning%20Tool.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/northsurreysecondary/About/Courses/Pages/default.aspx
https://zoom.us/j/94835005262?pwd=cmpubjY4dUxlQ2VNbGpLczd6LzZ2Zz09
https://zoom.us/j/93393552152?pwd=SUtXZU55dlB3ekNMVVc1aFBaczlLZz09
https://zoom.us/j/92049698414?pwd=YmpyNGJrWFFHUElETmhlSXJsUlZNZz09
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/northsurreysecondary/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/Instructions%20Requesting%20Courses%20Online.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzftwpnPeV8pMuIsdo844XVdUNlRCMFhZNU9PR0QyMkhHTk9YMzhJOTlCUS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzftwpnPeV8pMuIsdo844XVdUNlRCMFhZNU9PR0QyMkhHTk9YMzhJOTlCUS4u

